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SUMMARY OF BILL:   Requires certain employees within the Office of the Executive 

Director for the District Public Defenders Conference to be given a reasonable length of time to 

conclude or transfer pending legal matters that are outstanding at the time of employment. 

Changes the title of Assistant Executive Director to Deputy Executive Director. 

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

 Any fiscal impact resulting from authorizing a considerable amount of time for newly-

hired employees for the Office of the Executive Director within the District Public 

Defenders Conference to transfer or conclude pending legal matters is estimated to be 

not significant.  

 Based on information provided by the District Public Defenders Conference, changing 

the title of the Assistant Executive Director will not impact salary considerations.  Any 

fiscal impact is estimated to be not significant. 

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

        
Krista Lee Carsner, Executive Director 

 

/amj 

 


